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30th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

St Aloysius and St James Summer Fete 

 

On Sunday 6th July our Faith in Action, Mini Vinnies and RE ambassadors have been invited to 

help to support the SVP at St Aloysius and St James Church Fete. 

 

Children are welcome to attend Holy Mass at 11am at St Aloysius Church and then support on a 

stall and attend the fete from 12 noon onwards. Mrs Scott and Bede will be attending alongside 

staff, children and parishioners from St Aloysius School and Church 

 

Children will need to be accompanied by a family member on the day. Please return the slip below 

if you are able to attend this event with your child.  

 

Thank you for your support, we’re sure this will be a wonderful day. 
 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Joanna Scott 

Religious Education Coordinator  

               

 

St Aloysius and St James Summer Fete 

 

I WILL attend the Summer Fete at St Aloysius Church with my child on Sunday 6th July 

 

I WILL NOT attend the Summer Fete at St Aloysius Church with my child on Sunday 6th July  

 

Child’s Name        

 

Family Member Name        
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